
Hillcroft Farms Semen Sales Policy 5TH oF October 2021 

 

In the interests of the fledgling new breed UltraWhites and to 

protect the value of client purchases of their sheep the Proprietors of 

Hillcroft Farms reserve all semen sale rights from rams sold at 

Auction. 

It is not the intention of the proprietors to sell semen from any of 

these rams. 

They passionately believe it will be in the best interests of the long-

term development and influence in the industry that these measures 

are put in place early in the life of the breed. 

This does not in anyway interfere with the ability of buying 

syndicates or partnership purchases to operate and share rams in the 

normal way. 


